
Recent	Events	Within	PACE	Community:

*	Sandra	Whiting's	Award
*	Strawberry	Social	on	June	2,	2019
*	Call	for	Board	of	Directors	Volunteers
*	Sam	Sharpe	Opens	Diagnostic	Centre
*	ECI	Sector	update



Dear		{{	contact.FIRSTNAME	}}
Here's	hoping	you	had	a	chance	to	participate	in	a	Black	History
Month	event.
	
The	Ontario	Black	History	Society's	Kickoff	Brunch	was	a	very
special	event	for	all	of	us	here	at	PACE.	Our	President,	Sandra
Whiting,	was	presented	with	the	Rose	Fortune	award	for	her
contributions	to	the	community	over	the	years.
	
Prior	to	receiving	the	award,	Sandra	met	with	Nana	aba	Duncan
to	talk	about	why	she	shares	stories	from	West	Africa	and	the
Caribbean.	The	full	interview	is	available	for	replay	on	the	CBC's
"Fresh	Air"	site.
	

Listen	to	the	interview

You	won't	want	to	miss	the	next	Strawberry	Social
event,	so	Save	the	Date	on	your	calendar...Sunday
June	2nd.	
Join	us	in	our	"Enchanted	Garden"	for	an	afternoon
of	food,	flowers,	and	frivolity.

Get	the	Details	and	Tickets

Strawberry	Social	-	Sunday,	June
2nd

At	our	AGM	in	May	we	will	have	a	number	of
positions	available	to	be	filled	by	volunteers.	Now	is
your	change	to	join	the	dynamic	team	and	make	a
difference	in	the	lives	of	young	children

See	the	Roles	and	Apply

Call	for	Board	of	Directors
Volunteers



A	diagnostic	and	early-childhood	intervention
centre	is	now	in	operation	at	the	Sam	Sharpe
Teachers'	College	(SSTC),	where	it	was	officially
opened	on	Tuesday,	October	23,	2018.
	PACE	Canada,	with	the	support	of	Carpenters’
District	Council	of	Ontario,	contributed	over	CAD
$108,000	to	fund	the	purchase	of	furnishings	and
equipment.

Read	More

Sam	Sharpe	Opens	Diagnostic
Centre

The	Early	Childhood	Commission	(ECC)	in	Jamaica
recently	published	a	"Sector	Update"	that
provides	a	comprehensive	overview	of	the	Basic
Schools.There	are	2477	ECIs	that	have	been
registered.
PACE	Canada	continues	to	build	on	the
partnership	that	we	have	established	with	the	ECC
over	the	past	30+	years.

Read	the	Full	Report

ECC	Sector	update
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